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Dates for your 
diary: 
 
15th April 
Summer term 
begins 
 
17th April 
Y5 Play in a day 
 
22nd  April 
Earth Day 
 
24th April 
Family, Faith and 
Fun 
 
 
3rd May 
KS2 Maths parent 
workshop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harmony in green. 
We have been asked by Sheffield the Moor 

to work in partnership with them to design 

some artwork for their benches. The 

artwork will be about raising 

environmental awareness and increasing 

sustainability. This is an exciting 

opportunity for our pupils to have their art 

work showcased in town. 

 
Entry designs need to be on A4, landscape and 
submitted to the office by the 3rd May.  
 

 
Earth Day 

Earth Day is on the 22nd April every year. Our 
pupils will be doing activities about 
sustainability and the environment. We are 
also hoping that the MP Paul Bloomfield will 
also be visiting us to talk about this event on 
the 9th May.  

 

 
 

Tea and Talk 
 

 

 
 

Friday 19th April – Sheffield Parenting   

Hub and a free bingo game! 

Friday 3rd May – KS2 Maths parent  

                              workshop 

 

Y5 Play in a Day 
The Year five class are working with Konflux 

on Wednesday 17th April all day to create a 

Greek Play. They will be performing this play 

on the same day at 2.45pm. We would 

therefore like to invite parents and friends to 

watch this play in the hall at 2.45pm.  

 
Thank you  

Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
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